Gl

Fwd: AGENDA ITEM #: 8

Mark Donaldson <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org> Wed, Nov 13, 2013 at 5:20 PM
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>, Buz Johnson <Buz.Johnson@knoxmpc.org>, Tom Brechko
<Tom.Brechko@knoxmpc.org>, Dan Kelly <Dan.Kelly@knoxmpc.org>

---—--—- Forwarded message ---—--—-

From: Mike Phillips <mkphillips58@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Nov 13, 2013 at 1:34 PM

Subject: AGENDA ITEM #: 8

To: mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org, lIredmon865@gmail.com
Cc: Debbie Phillips <debphillips518@gmail.com>

I'm against the Right of being closed om Tillery road at the Monday property. The reason is when the city worked on the
intersection of Wilson and Tillery they curved Tillery towards Wilson. This causes full size pickup trucks and bigger to hawe to
wait some times to make a right hand turn onto Tillery if there is a vehicle waiting to turn right onto Wilson or left onto Tillery.

The City of Knoxyille engineers agreed they made a mistake when the intersection was re-done a few years ago. The
intersection needs to be fixed and closing the right of way would just increase the cost to the city and therefore to the tax
payers.

Mike Phillips
1307 Michaels Lane
Knoxville, Tn 37912
865-223-2322



